
	

ADVISORY	NOTICE

WESTMORLAND	AND	FURNESS	COUNCIL	(B6277	GARRIGILL	ROAD,	ALSTON)

(TEMPORARY	PROHIBITION	OF	ALL	TRAFFIC)	ORDER	2024

Westmorland	and	Furness	Council	made	an	order	to	enable	utiltiy	works	to	be	carried	out	(“the
Works”)	which	came	into	operation	on	7th	January	2025.

The	effect	of	the	Order	is	to	prohibit	all	traffic	(i.e.	vehicles,	pedestrians	and	cyclists)	from
proceeding	along	that	section	of	the	B6277	Garrigill	Road,	Alston	from	its	junction	with	the
C3040,	extending	in	a	north	westerly	direction	for	approx.	430	metres.

The	Works	have	been	rescheduled	and	will	be	carried	out	under	the	provisions	of	the
above	stated	Order	on	28th	March	2025,	with	the	restriction	expected	to	be	in	place
for	an	approx.	duration	of	5	days,	as	and	when	the	relevant	traffic	signs	are
displayed.

A	suitable	alternative	route	will	be	signed	and	made	available	via	the	B6277,	B6278	and	the
A689.		It	has	been	identified	that	it	will	not	be	safe	to	maintain	access	for	pedestrians	and
dismounted	cyclists	throughout	the	restriction.

Any	queries	to	the	Highways	Hotline	by	calling	0300	373	3306,	via	the	Westmorland
and	Furness	Council	website	or	by	using	the	below	QR	code	quoting	the
reference	TTROW/14137

	

https://www.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/parking-streets-and-transport/streets-roads-and-pavements

